
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "hermal@dublin.ca.gov"
Subject: RE: RO3005, 11759 DUBLIN BLVD
Date: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 11:51:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Herma:
 
I have been assigned as the primary case worker for your site and am currently reviewing the case
file to assess the status of the case. Once I complete my review I will respond with the next steps
 required to bring the case to closure.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org+

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 9:34 AM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: RO3005, 11759 DUBLIN BLVD
 
 
 

From: Herma Lichtenstein [mailto:hermal@dublin.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 3:53 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Weston, Robert, Env. Health; 'scottlstringer@aol.com'; Paul McCreary; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health;
Chris Foss
Subject: RO3005, 11759 DUBLIN BLVD
 
Hi Donna,
 
Following up on my voicemail last week to resolve the status on the above case.  As noted in my
voicemail and earlier emails this has been open without response from the County since 2009 and
is now effecting property sales in the surrounding area.
 
Please let me know what we can do to close out this issue.
 

mailto:hermal@dublin.ca.gov
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Herma Lichtenstein
Parks & Facilities Development Manager
City of Dublin  |   100 Civic Plaza  |   Dublin, CA  94568
(925) 833-6672  |   (925) 833-6651 FAX
Hermal@dublin.ca.gov

For more information about the City of Dublin and the Parks and Community Services Department, 
please visit one of our websites...
www.Dublin.ca.gov  |  www.DublinRecGuide.com

 
 

mailto:Hermal@dublin.ca.gov
file:////FILESERVER1/CM/Linda%20Maurer/Communications/www.Dublin.ca.gov
file:////FILESERVER1/CM/Linda%20Maurer/Communications/www.DublinRecGuide.com


From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: RO3005, 11759 DUBLIN BLVD
Date: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 9:30:51 AM
Attachments: image003.png

 
 

From: Herma Lichtenstein [mailto:hermal@dublin.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 3:53 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Weston, Robert, Env. Health; 'scottlstringer@aol.com'; Paul McCreary; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health;
Chris Foss
Subject: RO3005, 11759 DUBLIN BLVD
 
Hi Donna,
 
Following up on my voicemail last week to resolve the status on the above case.  As noted in my
voicemail and earlier emails this has been open without response from the County since 2009 and
is now effecting property sales in the surrounding area.
 
Please let me know what we can do to close out this issue.
 

Herma Lichtenstein
Parks & Facilities Development Manager
City of Dublin  |   100 Civic Plaza  |   Dublin, CA  94568
(925) 833-6672  |   (925) 833-6651 FAX
Hermal@dublin.ca.gov

For more information about the City of Dublin and the Parks and Community Services Department, 
please visit one of our websites...
www.Dublin.ca.gov  |  www.DublinRecGuide.com
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